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concerning HJR 23 

I oppose this bill.  

Before presenting a bill to take more from the working man, how about showing us a 

real plan to solve the issue?  Work more with the agriculture farmers, not invite large 

industry into our state that will ruin our water tables?   

I would be all for helping the farmers solve the drought issues, just need to see a plan 

that the farmers can count on.   

Our state needs to keep farmers in business to keep our citizens fed.   

This bill feels like a money grab with no real plan to fix the situation. 

 


